
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Friends and Families,  

Welcome back! It has been brilliant to have all the children back in 
school after a week away, and we've certainly seen maturity and 
academic progress this week already.  Children came back to school 
ready to learn and with an excellent attitude towards their learning, 
from our very youngest children in Nursery all the way up to oldest 
children in Year 6!  

We started our week with an assembly about random acts of kindness 
and how important a simple smile can be! There are some true kindness ambassadors at Arley 
Primary Academy, who told us about their kindness, from donating their own spending money 
for charity, to writing notes to the teachers, offering help to tidy. It’s been fantastic to see 
children and adults show true kindness this week and see the impact this has on our school.  

A highlight of the week has definitely been the Reception Superhero Day. Look how fantastic all 
of the children look in their costumes! 

My apologies for the amount of emails and correspondence coming from school this week and 
next week. We are trying to give as much warning as we can, for all events in school. This gives 
families the time to plan the weeks ahead.  Although March does seem to be an especially busy 
month! 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Parkes 

Headteacher  
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Attendance week ending 23rd February 2024 

 
 

Nursery = 87% 
Reception =88% 

Year 1 = 92% 
Year 2 =95% 
Year 3 =93% 
Year 4 = 97% 
Year 5 =91% 
Year 6 =90% 

   

 

 

The total attendance for 

the school this week is 93% 

which is 3% off the school 

target of 96%. 

Well done to Year 4 for 

achieving the target 

attendance! 

 

 

 

 
                                     
 

 

Stars of the week 23rd February 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Reception – Grayson 
Year 1- Jack 

Year 2- Dennis 
Year 3- Major 
Year 4 –Luke 
Year 5- Cerys 

Year 6 - Tabby 

 

 

Well done to our 
superstars for 

sharing their extra-
curricular 

achievements! 

 

 



Dates for the Diary 2024 

Spring Term 

Monday 26th February  Fire Service Visit to Reception 

Thursday 7th March  World Book Day – Letter has been emailed to 
parents. 

2:30pm – Mothers’ Day Tea Party – families 
invited 

Friday 8th March  Glitter Day – Whole school event to raise money 
for charity  

Reception Mothers’ Day Assembly – families 
invited – more information to follow  

Tuesday 12th March  Parents’ Evening – all year groups  

Thursday 14th March Rock Steady Assembly – parents of children 
who attend Rock Steady lessons, invited 

Friday 15th March Non School Uniform - Chocolate Donations for 
Bunny Bingo  

Tuesday 19th March  Year 1 & 2 Easter Assembly to parents – more 
information to follow 

Wednesday 20th March Bunny Bingo – 5:00pm - families invited 

School Choir visit to Blue Coat School  

Friday 22nd March  Easter Fun Day  

Summer Term 

Wednesday 17th April Year 5 Assembly to parents  

Thursday 23rd May  Dunfield House residential trip meeting for 
parents – more information to follow 

Friday 14th June Fathers’ Day Event – families invited  

Monday 17th June – Thursday 20th June Year 5 and 6 children residential trip to Dunfield 
Hose 

Friday 21st June Non Uniform Day – bring a bottle  

Saturday 29th June  Arley Fest 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 Leavers’ Performance to parents  

Wednesday 17th July Year 6 Prom  

Thursday 18th July End of Year Awards Assembly  

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly – families invited 


